
UM 1930 Stakeholders,  

 

At the January 16th, 2020 Special Public Meeting on Community Solar Program (CSP), the Commission 
adopted Staff’s recommendation to direct the utilities to file a combined tariff formalizing their CSP 
Interconnection process and their CSP PPA. The originally proposed date for approval of the tariffs at 
Public Meeting was February 25th, 2020.  To give all parties time to put forth and comment on well-
designed interconnection and PPA tariffs, Staff has moved the date of the tariff approval to the March 
10, 2020 Public Meeting. The updated schedule is the following:  

 

February 7th: Utilities socialize draft CSP PPAs with stakeholders 

February 18th: Utilities file Combined Interconnection and PPA Tariff and Pro Forma Documents with the 
OPUC  

March 5th: OPUC Staff Public Meeting Memo posted to UM 1930 Docket  

March 10th: Public Meeting  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Best,  

Jill  

 

Senior Utility Analyst w Energy Resources and Planning  

Oregon Public Utility Commission 

201 High Street SE w Salem, OR 97301 

(971) 209-0533  w  jill.goatcher@state.or.us  
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